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On Becoming an Inclusive Researcher

	Are you are interested in becoming involved in research of an inclusive nature commonly referred to as participatory 
or emancipatory research?

Attend this series of lectures and meet like minded people interested in knowing more
about how to plan and implement research inclusively.

FIRST SEMINAR IN A SERIES OF FIVE:
Nothing about us, without us? - Inclusive research in practice
Professor Linda Ward, Director
Norah Fry Centre, University of Bristol

Thursday, March 10th: 12 – 2.00pm, Printing House, Trinity College
Refreshments served from 12.00
Nothing about us, without us is a popular slogan of the self advocacy movement of people with learning difficulties.  Increasingly, researchers - and funders of research - expect "service users" to be involved in research about their lives.
In this seminar, Linda will talk about a number of research projects undertaken at the Norah Fry Research Centre (NFRC), University of Bristol, where people with learning difficulties, young disabled people and family members have been part of the research process in different ways, and discuss the issues and strategies involved.

The seminar will also look at how research findings can be made accessible to people with learning difficulties and their families and at examples of outputs from various research projects.  It will draw on the "Plain Facts" series of accessible research findings produced by NFRC for people with learning difficulties (funded by the Joseph Rowntree Foundation) and the "Information for All" guidance on producing easy to understand information (funded by the English Department of Health), along with photopacks and resources produced from other projects at the Centre.

R.S.V.P  NISLD:  e-mail: nisld@tcd.ie  or by phone: 01 608 3879

	Other seminars being arranged in this series include:

April: Nothing About Us Without Us: Panel of researchers with learning disabilities will discuss their involvement on research project advisory committees, research funding committees as well as being members of research teams.
May: Freeing the Voice of Disabled Citizens: Panel of researchers will discuss their involvement in recording and presenting  the voice of children and adults with disability.
June: Oral history with people with learning disabilities

Dr Kelley Johnson, RMIT University, Melbourne, Australia

Kelley is the co-author of a recent text entitled: Inclusive research with people with learning disabilities.  She will discuss her work as co-researcher in two major oral history projects.

July: Where To From Here?

Dr. Patricia O’Brien, National Institute for the Study of Learning Difficulties, will invite seminar participants to discuss the setting up of a support group for inclusive researchers, as well as ways forward to fund inclusive research projects.

	For further information please contact:      NISLD:  e-mail: nisld@tcd.ie  or by phone: 01 608 3879


